
Support for cub scouts: 
 

Hi Terry 

 

I have found your details from the cadas page and would like to enquire as to whether you do 

information visits to local groups.  

Last term our cubs were working towards their astronomy badge and would really like to finish off 

their badge by learning more about astronomy and how to view the night skies.  

Could you let me know if this is something that you or any of your members get involved with 

please.  

 

Thankyou 

 

Kirsty Guyett 

Cub Scout Leader  

 

If anyone can help with this (probably best to be reasonably close to Chard) then please contact 

Terry on the e-mail address at the CADAS home page. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Notification of Astronomy Exhibition Wiltshire Museum Devizes 
 

Good Afternoon 

 

Attached is a poster for our up and coming exhibition, Earth and the Universe, of Robert Harvey’s 

Astronomical Photography which, I thought, may be of some interest to you and your visitors.  I 

would be most grateful if you could display this on your premises and if, in return, you have any 

promotional material which you may wish to display in our Museum please get in contact with me 

and I will do my best to get that done for you. 

 

Robert's latest book, Photographing the Heavens: Images of Earth and the Universe, is also available 

in the Museum shop.  You can see more of Robert's work on his website - 

www.naturalworldphotography.net and follow him on Facebook at NaturalWorldPix. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Emma Sykes 

 

Museum Assistant: Administration 

Wiltshire Museum, 41 Long Street, Devizes. SN10 1NS 

T: 01380 727369  

 

https://www.naturalworldphotography.net/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/naturalworldpix


 


